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FOI Response 
Information provided under the Freedom of Information Act 
 

Freedom of Information Request 
 

FOI Reference: 
FOI/OPCC/22-057 

 

Date of Request: 
15/11/2022 

Date of Response: 
22/11/2022 

Information Requested:  
This is an information request relating to the purchase and provision of vegan 

meals for individuals in the custody of the police force. 

Please include the information for each of the following financial years; 2019/20, 

2020/21, 2021/22, 2022/23 (to present): 

1. Question: 
The number of vegan meals purchased by the force for individuals in 

custody? 

 OPCC Response: 
The OPCC does not hold this information.  

2. Question: 
The cost of vegan meals purchased by the force for individuals in custody? 

 OPCC Response: 
The OPCC does not hold this information. 

 
However, you may wish to contact Cambridgeshire Constabulary, which is a 

separate organisation to the OPCC and is treated as such under the Act. Please see 

mailto:cambs-pcc@cambs.police.uk


   

the following link to Cambridgeshire Constabulary’s Freedom of Information page on 

their website: Cambridgeshire Constabulary’s FOI Information 

https://www.cambs.police.uk/rqo/request/ri/request-information/rip/request-information-police/

